The Working Group « Revision C37.011 : Application Guide for TRV for HV Circuit Breakers » met on Monday, Sept. 20th, with 7 Members and 25 Guests present.

Draft 12a was presented and discussed. Several improvements will be made, in particular to better illustrate the case of 3-phase line faults. The new draft 13 will be ready for ballot in October. 

The present draft has already been submitted to IEEE for pre-ballot review, the answer from IEEE is expected soon.

The draft revision of C37.011 will be balloted together with C37.04b and C37.06.

The Chair thanks Members and Guests for their valuable contributions. Special thanks to Anders Johnson who performed all the new simulations of line faults.
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